March 2022 Newsletter

Whonnock Elementary

27471 112th Avenue, Maple Ridge, B.C. V2W 1P9 604-462-7612 schools.sd42.ca/Whonnock

Message from the Principal:

I am always amazed with how quickly the month of February flies by and now we are getting ready for Spring Break! This week students are busy preparing for their student led conferences. I always enjoy seeing their work on display and how proud they are of their accomplishments like seeing all of their hobbies and interests on identity day! I am looking forward to some sunny weather as we head into Spring activities with Ultimate Frisbee, track and field, etc. We wish everyone a safe and happy Spring Break and we look forward to seeing you all when we return on Monday, March 27th



Upcoming Events

March 8

Hot Lunch & Spirit Wear Pick Up

March 9

Early Dismissal 11:30 Parent/Teacher Interviews – PM

March 10

NO SCHOOL Parent/Teacher Interviews – AM & PM

March 13

Spring Break Starts Q

March 24

Spring Break Ends @

March 27

Back to School 😉

March 29

Hot Lunch

Important School News

ARE YOU PLANNING A HOLIDAY? Reminder to parents/guardians to please let your teacher and Ms. Lorrie know if your child will be away to avoid unnecessary phone calls.

WATER BOTTLES: We would like to do our part for the environment, please remind your students to bring a drinking container for when they're thirsty, thank you!!

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION: Is still under way; the first three phases are complete. The next phase is 'Late Registration' on the Parent Portal. If you have missed any of the first three phases, you will still be able to register during the Late Registration phase. Late phase opened at noon on Wednesday, Feb. 22.

NEXT YEAR PLANNING: If you know you will be moving from the Whonnock area and will not be attending Whonnock Elementary for the 2023/2024 school year, please let Ms. Lorrie in the office know, we are starting our planning for next year and would like to have as accurate an idea of enrollment as possible.

At Whonnock we have food support programs in place to support families. If your family could benefit from this support, please contact the office for more information, this support is confidential.

EMERGENCY RELEASE REPORTS: In case of emergency closures (as happened this week) please ensure that you have gone on the parent portal and filled out all the information necessary to avoid any confusion for staff and students, when you log in, you will see a red exclamation to show what forms are still needed to be filled for each student.

